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I've used Vote By Mail in Oregon every election since I turned 18-- it's safe and 

secure, and I can take my time to make sure I'm making an informed decision on 

every measure or candidate; in-person voting would actively harm my ability to 

perform my civic duty, and (as a vulnerable minority) I would not feel physically safe if 

in-person voting were required. 

 

Vote by Mail allows ALL citizens an equal opportunity to vote, regardless of proximity 

to a polling location & access to transportation, and it ensures that those who must 

work multiple jobs or take care of their family are able to vote with ease-- it is 

especially vital to low-income voters, those with disabilities, and other vulnerable 

populations who regularly struggle to have their voices heard.  

 

Vote By Mail is crucial to our Democracy in Oregon, and must be protected. Please 

reject this senseless attack against our Democracy, and uphold the fairness of our 

Elections! 


